
CSSMGA Business Meeting Notes June 26, 2012 
 
1. Financial statements were posted for review. Copies are available to 
members upon request. There were no issues or questions raised 
regarding the finances. Members were notified about the recent problems 
with gift card availability from the pro shop. Gift cards should be available to 
members by the following week. 
 
2. Congratulations were extended to the Blue team for their win of the 
recent Ryder Cup event. More match play formats will be worked into the 
tournament schedule this year. Any suggestions for tournament formats 
should be forwarded to Javier Alvarez. 
 
3. Members were reminded of the dates for the Club Championship on 
November 6 and 13 and the Christmas party on Wednesday evening, 
December 5. 
 
4. Handicap stroke adjustments were made for players moving from the 
gold tees to either the silver or black tees per the pro shop 
recommendation. Dwight will update the handicaps from these tees as new 
scores are logged. 
 
5. The floor was opened for any new business or questions. There were 
none so the meeting was adjourned.  
 
 
Jack 
 


